

Dixie Region SCCA General Membership Meeting

January 5th, 2011

Meeting called to order by Mike Lollar at 7:30 PM

Minutes: Minutes were read by Stephen Tillman. Unanimously Approved

Treasurer's Report: Treasurer's report given by Robert Mayfield. Current balance is \$10,542.58. Approved

Membership Report: 123 members.

Old Business:

Has Brian contacted Deach? Attempted, but no.

Rob Ippolito spoke to Frank from STEEDA. They have not finalized pony wars. As of now pony wars is still pending.

If pony wars does not happen, April event will be at Moultrie.

Panama City event is dead.

Rob Ippolito is attempting to contact new service manager at Sears.

Party: Steve has received budget and has flyer on website.

May have GT5 contest.

Winner will be the official Dixie Region Stig.

New Business:

National Tour: We have a contract signed by Mike. Need worker Chiefs.

Tech: Mike Lollar, James Bell, Russ Clark, Wilson Richardson.

Chief of course: Bryan Bachelor

Chief of Safety: James Bell

Chief of waivers: Rob Mayfield

Test-n-Tune: JK and Rob Ippolito

Chief of Social: ???

Marko is coming to NT. Possible grid nazi.

Do we want T-Shirts for NT? Will be designed by Stephen Tillman. Need design, can include stars & bars on general lee.

Jan & Feb events has confirmed dates of the 30th of Jan and 20th of Feb. Need event chairs. Mike will be Feb event chair. Brian Bachelor will chair Jan event.

Bryan Bachelor purchased industrial size cases of TP with donations from AvA. Still needs to be delivered.

New board members need other board members contact info.

Rob Ippolito was asked about running a street tire PAX. If run, it would be a single PAXed class.

Motion made by Robert Lewis to have and advertise Regional Street Tire PAX class with minimum tread wear of 140. Motion passed.

Street Touring cars will be allowed in class for now.

Robert Ippolito will firm up rules.

Rules for new class will need to be on website. Class to be reviewed in April.

Is region paying for anyone to attend area 3 meeting?

Motion made to reimburse half of hotel and entry to area 3 meeting for any members who wants to go.

Events in GA must now be approved by Fire Marshall. Bryan Bachelor will take care of this.

SEDIV event needs a date.

New guy: Jonathan Eyler, Arty G and Sara.

Other Business:

Meeting adjourned at 8:52 PM